

HIGH COMMISSION for SAINT VINCENT and the GRENADINES

Please address reply to the High Commissioner

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7565 2874 Fax: +44 (0)20 7937 6040

E-mail: info@svghighcom.co.uk

10 Kensington Court London W8 5DL

Our Ref: Your Ref:

Dear Potential Sponsor

I am writing to introduce you to a new charity project which raises money for the assistance of School Children in need resident in Saint Vincent and the Grenadines. The High Commission is working on this project in conjunction with 'Saint Vincent and the Grenadines-UK Outreach' (SVG-UK Outreach) an organisation established for charitable projects in is based in London; and the St. Vincent Children's Aid and Welfare Fund - charity no. 287371.

In February 2010 we officially launched a project titled "Sponsor a Vincy School Child "from a poor family. We are hoping that sponsors would donate £60 for assistance to one child. The £60 is not a maximum; we would be pleased for larger contributions which can meet the cost of sponsorship for another child. Although we hope that one sponsor would donate £60 we are happy to receive a donation of £60 if two or three person wish to join together and sponsor a child.

The donation will not be given to the child in cash. This is fundamental to the project. Arrangements will be made so that the £60 is converted into vouchers for the purchase of school uniform. The expectation is that the sponsors would make a yearly donation until the child completes his/her secondary education. However, we wish to emphasise that there is no binding obligation on the part of the sponsor to continue the sponsorship if his/her financial circumstances change or he/she wishes to terminate the sponsorship. It is purely voluntary although we hope that once sponsorship has commenced it will continue until the end of the child's secondary education.

I therefore hope you will feel able to sponsor a child for £60 per year. It will make a tremendous difference to the child. In anticipation of your generosity in supporting this project I wish to offer you my thanks. Please help a child in need.

The officer with responsibility at the Mission for administration and co-ordination of the project is the Counsellor, Ms. Carolin de Freitas-Sawh. She can be contacted at: High Commission for Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, 10 Kensington Court, LONDON, W8 5DL, Email: info@svghighcom.co.uk, Direct Tel: +44 (0)20 7460 2588, Fax: +44 (0)20 7937 6040.

Λ	nresentation booklet which	cantaine datailad	information a	shaut tha cchami	a ic availabla an	raguact

Thank you.

Best wishes,

Cenio E. Lewis High Commissioner